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To all Troupe Leaders, trainers and members

By now you should have all received the Pontins booking forms for our National
Championships. This will be the federations last Nationals so hope to see you all there!

After 50 years | have made the sad decision to retire.

| believe that you have enough training to all carry on with whatever you choose to do. |
really hope you will all carry on with your friendly intertroupe competitions.

We will celebrate our 50th year at nationals by having a fancy dress party on the
Saturday evening at pontins.

See you all there!

Best wishes,

United Kingdom Federation of Majorettes
President





